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Closure of Sixth Form from September 2026

Dear Parent/Carer

| am writing to inform you, that following a period of consultation, Lancashire County Council have
approved Moor Park High School and Sixth Form's proposal to lower its age range from 11-18 to 11-
16. The Sixth Form provision will cease as of 31 August 2026, and therefore, no Year 12 students will
be recruited in September 2025.

We will ensure that our Sixth Form students receive high quality provision until our current year 12
cohort complete their studies in summer 2026.

I would like to thank you all for your support during this consultation period. This has been a difficult
decision for the school and its Governing Board. Our primary aim, as always, is to ensure high quality
education for our young people. The closure of the Sixth Form will allow us to improve 11-16
provision, and expand the size of the school, offering more school places to our local community.

We will ensure that this period of change strengthens our commitment to providing the very best for
our students.

Yours sincerely

Mr B Corbett

Headteacher

Headteacher, Governors and SENCO Representative details are available online at : www.moorpark.mp “ @MoorParkHS o @MoorParkTweels n MoorParkHS



